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Canterbury South Public School 
Works notification 15 April 2021 

A project is underway to upgrade Canterbury South Public School. The project includes work in the public 
domain as part of the planning approval conditions for the upgrade project.  

The following works will be undertaken by School Infrastructure NSW (SINSW) to improve pedestrian safety 
and encourage active travel to and from Canterbury South Public School; 

Median Pedestrian Islands and associated kerb ramps: 

 Potter Avenue west of Woolcott Street 

 Barnes Avenue west of Woolcott Street 

 Fuller Avenue west of Woolcott Street 

 Re-construction of existing island at Howard Street west of High Street 

 Canton Street West of High Street 

 Cooks Avenue West of High Street. 

 

Road Upgrade Works on Napier and France Street, east of High Street: 

 Kerb adjustments to improve the ability for pedestrians to safely cross the street 

 Re-alignment of kerb ramps to be offset from High Street. 

 

Transport Management on Napier Street and France Street: 

 Street signage and associated line marking for drop-off and pick up on Napier Street and France 
Street. 

 

If you would like to review any of the plans in more detail or have any feedback, please contact SINSW on 
details below.   

Work is anticipated to start mid 2021. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important infrastructure for Canterbury South Public 
School. 
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